
Drug Plan & Extended Benefits 
Saskatchewan Health 

 
 
 
April 15, 2005 
 
 
Secretary of the Board 
Box L40 
Standard Life Centre 
333 Laurier Avenue West, 14th Floor 
OTTAWA   ONT    K1P 1C1 
 
 
Dear Ms Dupont: 
 
 
I am writing in response to the request for comments on the proposed 
amendments to the Patented Medicines Regulations, 1994. 
 
I would specifically support proposed amendments 3.1, 3.2 and 3.3.  The 
proposed amendments would help to ensure the efficiency of the price review 
process. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  I would be pleased to discuss further 
at your convenience. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Wilson 
Executive Director, Drug Plan & Extended Benefits Branch 
Saskatchewan Health 


